
 

     

 

You and your treasured pet(s) are warmly invited 
to join us for the 2024 

 

 Blessing of Pets Service 
 

All Pets Great and Small, Young and Old are 
welcome to be part of this wonderful occasion. 

  
Afternoon Tea will be offered after the service. 

 

If your pet is a little too shy or old to attend, 
please still join us on the day. Bring a photo or 
maybe a picture of them you have drawn.  They 

can receive their Blessing ‘remotely’! 
Any enquiries please contact: 0400 335 522 

 

You Are Invited 

Where:   All Saints Church, 26 Arthur Street,  
      East Toowoomba  
When:    3pm, Saturday, 12 October 2024 


